ISSUED: December 26, 2023

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UE 426

In the Matter of

NOTICE OF PREHEARNING
IDAHO POWER COMPANY, CONFERENCE

Application for a General Rate Revision.

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a procedural conference in these
proceedings, as follows:

DATE: January 9, 2024
TIME: 1:.00 p.m.

ADMINISTRATIVE
LAW JUDGE: John Mellgren

VIA ZOOM:  CLICK on the Link Below
LINK TO CONFERENCE

Meeting ID: 161 254 2097
Passcode: A8nL#BQtMQ

Call-in option:

1 669 254 5252

Meeting ID: 161 254 2097
Passcode: 7221337610

The purpose of the procedural conference will be to identify parties and establish a procedural
schedule.

The Commission strongly encourages any person wanting to participate as a party in these
proceedings to file a petition to intervene before the procedural conference. See OAR 860-001-
0300. Petitions to intervene received before the procedural conference may be ruled upon during
the conference. A form petition to intervene can be found online at:
https://www.oregon.gov/puc/forms/Pages/default.aspx?wp6900=se:%22petition+to+intervene%2
2. To request postponement, a party must submit a motion under OAR 860-001-0420.



https://puc-oregon-gov.zoomgov.com/j/1613141212?pwd=TWJjcEJMK2tUZm1IZm9lRDg0Sldxdz09
https://puc-oregon-gov.zoomgov.com/j/1613141212?pwd=TWJjcEJMK2tUZm1IZm9lRDg0Sldxdz09
https://www.oregon.gov/puc/forms/Pages/default.aspx?wp6900=se:%22petition+to+intervene%22
https://www.oregon.gov/puc/forms/Pages/default.aspx?wp6900=se:%22petition+to+intervene%22

If you have questions, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division by telephone (503-
378-6678) or by e-mail (puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov).

Dated this 26th day of December, 2023, at Salem, Oregon.

MeganW. Decker Letha Tawney

Chair Commissioner

IF YOU HAVE ADISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW
(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail
puc.hearings @puc.oregon.gov
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